

February 10th, 2021

Knights of Columbus St. Leo's Council No. 11528 130 Watford St. Brooklin ON L1M 1H2

Dear Mr. Caruso,

On behalf of our callers, clients, staff, board and volunteers, please allow us to thank you for your generous donation of \$1000.00. We are so appreciative of your generosity which makes it possible to support those in crisis in our community.

As a volunteer-driven organization, we recognize the incredible contributions made by those in our community. Your donation truly makes a difference to us, as well as the clients we have served for the past 50 years.

We are extremely grateful for the continued support we have received from community supporters and partners such as yourself. We realize you have the choice to support numerous worthwhile community causes, and we are so appreciative to be among those fortunate recipients once again! Thanks to your support, we enhance our ability to provide our programs and services.

Our fundraising efforts enable us to continue providing services and programs to those in need in the Durham Region. These services include:

- Telephone Helpline/Crisis Line
- LGBTQ Prideline Durham Helpline
- Online Text and Chat Program (ONTX)
- Community, Senior, and Suicide Survivor Call-Out Programs
- Suicide Survivor Support Services
- Community Training and Education
- Resource Centre

It is because of *your* help . . . we are able to help others.

Thank you,

Susan Ward

Director of Volunteer Resources at Distress Centre Durham

usar Ward